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Acute Wound and Laceration Follow-up 

 
What is my main problem? 

I have stitches or staples to close a wound that needs follow up care.  If I cannot go to my 

own doctor, I can have them removed at the Bronson FastCare or the emergency 

department. 

  

What I need to do… 

  

Follow my discharge instructions for when to have my stitches or staples 

removed. 

 

 I can contact my primary care office to make an appointment to have them 

removed. 

 Or I may return to this emergency department at no charge to have them 

removed.  No appointment is needed but I may have to wait to be seen.  

 Or I can go to FastCare with no appointment from 8am to 7:45pm Monday 

through Sunday. 

 

Going to Bronson FastCare 

 If I choose to go to: 

○ Bronson FastCare at 6220 W. Main St, Kalamazoo 49009 or  

○ Bronson FastCare at 5623 Gull Rd, Suite 500, Kalamazoo 49048 

 Please text when you get there. 

○ W. Main 1-833-328-0447  

○ Gull Rd 1-844-450-0886 

 Bring a list of all the medicines (pills) I take. 

 The cost of a FastCare visit is $75. We will submit to your insurance company. 

 Bring all insurance information.  

 

          Why it is important for me to do this. 

 I need to have my stitches or staples removed to help me heal and not cause 

more problems.  

  
  


